Privacy statement SCS

May 25th, a new European legislation regarding personal data privacy came into effect with the
objective to protect your personal data.
SCS is committed to being transparent with you about how we treat your personal information.

Data provided by membership SCS:
If you become a member, we keep your name, e-mail address, affiliation and in some cases your
homepage. You will receive mail to and from other members. Only members can view the

membership list.
If you do not want to be a member anymore, you can send an email to numwisk@cwi.nl and you will be removed from this
list.

Data provided regarding the yearly SCS Spring Meeting:

The Spring Meeting is free of charge, but you need to register. The registration form asks for name,
e-mail, affiliation, gender and dietary restrictions. During the registration period, names of the
attendees will be listed on the website. After the meeting this list will be removed.

We use the information for the organization of the meeting, room rent, catering, etc.

Pictures of the meeting will be displayed via a link on the website.

Information about the speakers and their abstracts will be displayed on the website.
If you do not want your picture to be displayed, you can send an email to numwisk@cwi.nl to have it removed.

Data provided regarding the annual SCS Woudschoten Meeting:

You need to register and pay for the Woudschoten Meeting.

The registration form asks for name, e-mail, affiliation, gender, dietary restrictions, research type,
whether you are a SCS member, if you plan to present a poster, your order. This information will be
used to make room reservations and to order lunch and dinner in advance.

During the registration period, names of the attendees will be listed on the website. After the
meeting this list will be removed.

Pictures of the meeting will be displayed via a link on the website.

Information about the speakers and their abstracts will be displayed on the website.

Information about the poster presentations will also be displayed on the website.
If you do not want your picture to be displayed, you can send an email to numwisk@cwi.nl to have it removed.

We do our best to protect your privacy, if you need more information you can send a request to
numwisk@cwi.nl , and we will reply as soon as possible. If you need your information to be removed
from our website, please send a request to numwisk@cwi.nl.
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